
February 1, 2023 

To whom it may concern 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. 

 

Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings recognized in 2023 Bloomberg Gender-Equality Index 
 

We are pleased to announce that Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. (Director, President: Toru Takakura, 

hereinafter “SuMi TRUST Holdings”) were chosen as a member of the 2023 Bloomberg Gender-Equality 

Index (“GEI”) on January 31, 2023. 

 

 
 The GEI is a gender equality index developed by Bloomberg to assess companies’ initiatives to promote 

gender equality and improve working environment, and their disclosure and achievements. We have been 

selected as a constituent of the GEI for the fifth year in a row since 2019. 

 

 SuMi TRUST Group holds the concept of diversity & inclusion in the sense of “leveraging the diversity and 

creativity of each individual in our operations” as its Mission (management principles) and aims to strengthen 

the human capital by fully utilizing diversity and creativity as an added value to our organization. Through 

fostering corporate culture, where diversity is embraced, women’s active participation is promoted, and 

diversity is supported in a fair and equitable manner, we will continuously establish a framework that allows 

diverse human resources to fully demonstrate their abilities, and enhance our sustainable corporate value. 

End. 

  

For further information, please contact: 

IR Department, Sumitomo Mitsui Trust Holdings, Inc. 

Telephone    : +81-3-3286-8354 


